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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
"One must resemble their parents on the base of being 
connected to the parents' tradition through blood 
lineage. These are the three great principles. When one 
is connected to their parents through a blood lineage, 
do they resemble their parents or not? If they want to 
have the same tradition as their parents, they must 
have the same blood lineage, and if they have the same 
tradition and blood lineage, they can resemble their 
parents. One tradition must have one blood lineage." 

  
Cheon Hwa Gung 
Sunmyung Moon 

June 3, 2012 
  
  

 
  

 
 

  
ACLC held its kickoff prayer 
“Unity” dinner    
  

 
  
...After years of investment by Kay Yamaguchi and the 
great moment provided by the June 22 Unity Festival in 
which True Mother gave her message and called to 
action the Christian community and many Christian 
pastors came together, guided and advised by Rev Dr 

  
Upcoming events: 
  
430 Club - Fridays 7-
8:30 PM - CHG Main 
  
Spanish DP WS - 
Fridays 7-10 PM - CHG 
  
DP and Bible Study - 
Thursdays 7 PM CHG 
  

Useful Links: 
www.dplife.info 
Create a life you love, the one 
that God always wanted you to 
have 

http://bfm.familyfed.org/ 
Updates on Blessing & Family 
Ministry. 
  
www.heavenlytribe.org 
Resources for Tribal Messiahs 
  

 
  

 
  
  

 
  
▣ Tribal Messiahship Card 
  
▣  Membership Form   
  
  
http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc

 



 

 

Mark Abernathy, to form the ACLC LV (Las Vegas) 
executive committee. At that meeting the co-chair Rev 
Bill McDonnell stepped up and offered to host. ... 

 
 

  

UPF Celebration of the Family and 
Observance of National Parents 
Day. 
  

 
  
  

 
  
On Saturday, July 20th a Banquet was held at the 
International Peace Education Center, Las Vegas. The 
Banquet was in Celebration of Parents Day in Las 
Vegas with special emphasis on the importance of 
Family. Twenty-six guests were present, with 9 
supporting staff. Steve Pierce was a very warm Master 
of Ceremonies.... 

 
 

  
Las Vegas Shinning Project 
  

 
  
On this morning, we had thirteen volunteers 
representing Shine City Project! Several of our 
volunteers were joining us for the first time! As our task 
for this morning, we helped to clean bins! Although it 
was a simple task, these bins would be later used to 
store and carry meals for food-insecure individuals. 
Together.... 

 
  
  

   LV Community Website 
  
Checkout Our New 
FaceBook Page 
  

 
  

KEEP IN TOUCH: 
Phone: (702) 990-0116  
Web: http://cafe.daum.net/lvfc 
Like Our Facebook Page 
  

 

 
  
  
Previous Newsletter: 
  
810 811 812 813 814 815 
816 817 818 819 820 821 
822 823 824 825 826 827 
828 829 830 831 832 833  
834 835 836 837 838 839 
840 841 842 843 844 845 
846 847 848 849 850 
  
  
  

 
  
  

 
  
  

  

 



 

 

 
  

 
 

  

 
  
On Thursday, August 1, 2019, 7.1 by the lunar calendar 
of the 7th year of CIG, our Las Vegas community will 
commemorate two of the eight major Holy Days: the 
29th Declaration Day of God’s Eternal Blessing (Chil Il 
Jeol), and the 23rd Declaration of the Realm of the 
Cosmic Sabbath for the Parents of Heaven and Earth 
(Chil Pal Jeol). We would like to encourage all brothers 
and sisters come to pledge service at Cheon Hwa Gung 
7 a.m. on August 1.  We believe it is important to 
celebrate our Holy Days according to the traditional day 
and time.  
  

 
  

 
July 24, 2019 

Dear Pastors, Ministry Leaders, and Blessed Families, 

We are pleased to announce that the upcoming 2020 
Hyojeong Cosmic Blessing officiated by True Parents 
will take place in conjunction with True Father’s 100th 
Birthday Celebration on Friday, February 7, 2020 at 
the KINTEX Exhibition Center in Goyang, Korea. 

Matched couples and married couples are invited to 
receive the Marriage Blessing directly from our True 
Mother in Korea at KINTEX on Friday, February 7, as 
well as, at various locations in North America via live 
broadcast on the evening of Thursday, February 6. 

Communities throughout North America are 
encouraged to begin making preparations to host a 
beautiful Blessing Ceremony on February 6 in 
conjunction with the main event in Korea. 

For more information about how to participate in this 
Blessing Ceremony or host a ceremony, please visit the 
BFM website. 



 

 

In addition to celebrating couples who will be receiving 
the Blessing for the first time, this is an excellent 
opportunity for communities to offer married couples the 
chance to rededicate their marriages by receiving the 
Marriage Blessing. Tribal Messiahs may want to 
consider inviting Blessed Couples in their tribes to 
participate in this very special occasion and experience 
receiving the Blessing from True Parents directly. 
Interested Tribal Messiahs are encouraged to connect 
with their community Pastor about organizing a 
Blessing Ceremony for the members of their tribe.   

For any questions or concerns, please connect with 
your subregional or local BFM Coordinator. You can 
find your coordinator on the list at the BFM website. 
You can also send an email to the National BFM at 
bfmadmin@unification.org. 

Sincerely, 

 
  

 
  
Parents gathering this Sunday 
  
Rev. and Mrs. Ota came back from Matching Supporter 
Training in Dallas. They got a lot of information there so 
they want to share their experience to other parents. 
Those of you interested in the Matching Support 
Presentation may join us at the sanctuary after 
Sunday's service lunch. 
  
 

 

 

  
 

   

 


